
  

 

 

The 2021 version of Intelicode® is available now. 
Intelicode® 17.0.0.4 is available for download and installation. This update includes the 2021 CPT 

codes and 2021 AMA Guidelines. You will need to install this update to enter visits with 2021 dates. 

 

Visit Intelicode.com/update to view the change logs and also to update to the newest version. 

Please remember to always back up your data before any update. 

 

If you are updating from Version 16 your activation should remain valid and running the program 

after the installation will attempt to update your databases. As this is a new update it is possible 

some antivirus products will consider this to be an unknown file. All of the files we publish are free 

from any virus or malware content. Email or call 800.786.4231 if you encounter any issues.  

Email us at CustomerService@Intelicode.com  
 

 

 

The Intelicode offices will have limited staff available during the week from 

Christmas until New Year's Day. Feel free to reach out to us if you need assistance 

during this time. If you are planning to update and anticipate needing assistance 

we suggest scheduling your update in advance or after the first of the year. We 

wish all of you a very happy holiday season!  

https://intelicode.com/update
mailto:customerservice@intelicode.com?subject=Need%20Assistance


  

 

Recently Asked Questions (Q & A) 
 

Q: What is the status of the 2021 update where Intelicode is concerned? 

A: As you may remember, this question has been asked before. This time, the answer is... get it 

now! 

Download Intelicode 17 

 

Q: How is Intelicode handling changes for the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency? 

A: We have added additional telehealth codes and added a telehealth question for services in 

CMS's list of accepted telehealth services. Office or Other Outpatient services from March through 

the end of 2020 can code using only time or medical decision making if the telehealth questions are 

answered appropriately. We've added new COVID-19 testing codes as they have been created and 

added the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine codes (0001A, 0002A, 91300) effective December 11th, 2020. 

For P.A.T.H. users, we've updated the teaching physician guidelines to reflect changes in 

supervision requirements. 

 

Q: What can you tell us about the 2021 update and the changes that were made? 

A: Please see this PDF for information on the changes that were made to Intelicode: 

2021 Intelicode changes 

https://intelicode.com/update
https://download.intelicode.com/documents/2021_Changes.pdf


 

 

Here is a preview of the new Decision screen: 

 

 

Thank you, 

The Intelicode® Customer Service team. 
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101 Archery Way, Suite A 

Ashley, IN 46705 

 

Our telephone number is: 

800.786.4231 



 

 

Our email address is: 

customerservice@intelicode.com 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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